
The state’s current $12 billion budget crisis is in large part a 
result of our state’s inequitable tax code that relies on those 
with the least to pay the most.

Governor Ferguson has called for furloughs, 6 percent cuts at every 
agency our members work at, and closing facilities the most vulnerable 
depend on. It doesn’t need to be this way, but we need to act fast. 

Every day, lobbyists for billionaires and corporations are in Olympia 
encouraging our elected officials to cut deeply rather than fix what is the 
second most upside-down tax code in the country.

We have to convince our elected officials to reject cuts and balance the budget by having the wealthy 
and the most profitable corporations pay what they owe. We do that by telling them the value of our 
work and how cuts would harm the Washingtonians who depend on it. Contact your elected official!

Write a letter 
today to demand a 
#WashingtonForAll
Not Just the Rich!

Wrote your letter? Text STAND to 237-263 for talking 
points and a link to call the Legislative Hotline!
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